
Prosperous Communities Matters Arising Schedule                                                   

Purpose:
To consider progress on the matters arising from previous Prosperous Communities Committee meetings.

Recommendation: That members note progress on the matters arising and request corrective action if necessary.

Matters arising Schedule

Active/Closed Active
Meeting Prosperous 

Communities 
Committee

Status Title Action Required Comments Due Date Allocated To
Black      

leisure contract 
monitoring 
report 

extract from mins of mtg 5 June 
2018
A Member requested a report on 
the leisure contract once the 
contract was up and running, 
especially as the business plan 
figures had been questioned. 
This would allow Members to 
track progress.  In response 
Officers confirmed that such a 
request was appropriate and 
such reports would be 
programmed into the work plan 
in due course.  Appropriate 
reporting periods and timings 
would need to be determined in 
the first instance.  

Please discuss as required with appropriate 
Officers and ensure reports are programmed in as 
appropriate
Briefing 29 August - agreed to be programmed in 
for October meeting.
Item to now be considered in Jan 19 

31/10/18 Mark 
Sturgess



question from 
Mr A Campbell - 
written response

extract from mins of mtg 11/9/18 
: - 
As the Committee had not 
received prior notice of the 
questions to be posed, Mr 
Campbell was advised, as 
outlined in the public 
participation scheme, to submit 
his question in writing.  On 
receipt of which, a full written 
response would be issued to Mr 
Campbell and all Members of 
the Committee. 
Please view mins of mtg for the 
question in full 

Please prepare response for Mr Campbell and 
ensure this is circulated to all Members present at 
the meeting 

circulated 26/9

28/09/18 Mark 
Sturgess



youth housing 
provision - 
Wembley st 
gainsboro

extract from mins of mtg 
11/09/18
Discussion ensued and 
Members expressed concern 
regarding the basis on which 
provision was being offered at 
the facility on Wembley 
Street.......
Members were of the view that 
they needed to better 
understand the operations of the 
Service considering the financial 
investment they had made and 
suggested that an Officer from 
the County Council be invited to 
address the Committee. 

The Executive Director of 
Operations advised that this 
matter had been identified by 
Challenge Improvement 
Committee who intended to 
invite representatives to attend.  
The issues raised by Members 
could be brought forward to that 
meeting.

Members were agreeable to this 
approach.

Please raise with the C and I Lead Members in 
order to facilitate such attendance .  All Members 
to be invited to the session. 

This was raised at the c and i chairs brief on 26/9 
and has been added to the work programme for 
February 

Members will also receive a progress update via 
the Members Bulletin in due course as agreed at 
PC Chairs briefing in August 

04/10/18 Mark 
Sturgess

Grand Total


